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19 January 2024 

 

Jenolan Caves Road at Hampton open for January 
 
Motorists are advised Jenolan Caves Road at Hampton will remain open to traffic for 
the remainder of January, with the planned closures no longer required. 
 
Temporary traffic holds for up to 15 minutes will be required to facilitate truck 
movements. 
 
These temporary holds will take place from Monday 22 January to Wednesday 31 
January, Monday to Friday between 7am and 5pm. 

Motorists are advised to drive to the conditions, obey signs and traffic control and 
allow up to 15 minutes of extra travel time during this work. 

Closure dates for February will be communicated in the coming weeks. 

Transport for NSW thanks motorists for their patience while these important works 
are carried out. 
 
For the latest traffic information, visit www.livetraffic.com, download the Live Traffic 
app or call the Transport Management Centre on 132 701. 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.livetraffic.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CKendall.Brown%40transport.nsw.gov.au%7C635578b0c0414e423b4508dc18b41b0e%7Ccb356782ad9a47fb878b7ebceb85b86c%7C0%7C0%7C638412409070870825%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WsMhIWfC%2FTB%2Fh%2FOtMYGlaaEaKB%2FniPNaDXg30gH56Pg%3D&reserved=0

